
 
 

1/05/24 
 
Attn: Greg Hunt 

 

RE: Gibbston Village, Vinters Village – Fast Track Application 

 

Dear Greg, 

This letter is to provide support for the proposed trail developments through the proposed Gibbston 
Village and Vinters Village, as indicated in the attached Masterplan. Whilst the Queenstown Trails 
Trust neither supports nor opposes any development proposal, we do recognise the community 
benefit of the proposed trail network as part of the development. 

The Queenstown Trails Trust advocates for the development of an integrated trail network 
throughout the Wakatipu Basin and wider District, to connect our communities, providing alternate 
modes of transport and recreational amenity for both locals and visitors.  
 
Gibbston Valley Winery has been a long-term supporter of the Queenstown Trails since their 
inception and opening in 2012, supporting the delivery and realignment of Gibbston River Trail to a 
world class standard. 
 
The trails in this proposal will provide significant benefit and amenity to trail users and further 
enhances our network. 
 

If you require any further information, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mark Williams | CEO | Queenstown Trails  
M: +  
www.queenstowntrails.org.nz 
 

 

s 9(2)(a)




